National Roads Authority,
St. Martin's House,
Waterloo Road,
Dublin 4.

_____________________

13th November, 2008

Re:  Motion passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council on 10.11.08

Dear Sirs,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 10th November 2008:

“That the elected members of this Council request the  National Roads Authority to withdraw their misleading advertisement in connection with the introduction of the Barrier-Free -Tolling on the M50. This on the basis that motorists are being mislead into registering for a free Tag, which in reality is costing them €12 per year. We demand that the NRA should abandon this €12 charge and refund the motorists who have registered to date.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

_____________________

Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services. Dept.

